

MISSOURI DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE POST OFFICE BOX 311

JEFFERSON CITY, MISSOURI 65105-0311

PHONE: (573) 751-4450
FAX: (573) 751-7150
WEB SITE: www.dor.mo.gov
E-MAIL: dormail@dor.mo.gov

April 15, 2013

Dear Governor Nixon:

It is with great regret that I must inform you that I am resigning as Director of the Department of Revenue effective today, April 15.

My brief tenure as Director has taken a toll on me and my family that I could not have anticipated when I accepted the position in December of 2012.

I leave with great admiration for the dedicated and hard-working employees at the Department of Revenue and for the leadership of your administration.

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve in your cabinet.

Sincerely,

Brian K. Long